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Newsletter – Tuesday 15 February 2022 

We hope you are all enjoying the start to half  term week. Here is a snapshot of what we got up to 

last week at pre-school. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Established 1965 

Our new sand arrived last week! The children enjoyed 

being pirates and exploring in the sand to find hidden 

treasure (gold stars)  

If you have any children’s spades/diggers etc that you 

no longer use or need we would be very grateful for 

these. 

 

 

Roses are red, violets are blue, never 

forget, I love you!  We hope you all 

enjoyed receiving a valentines day 

card from your child  

New table top displays 

encouraging literacy, 

language and 

communication. 

 

https://theydonboispreschool.weebly.com/

